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Notice of Continued Regular Meeting  
 

To the Board of Directors of South Suburban Park and Recreation District  
and to anyone else to whom it may be of concern: 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the  
regular meeting of the South Suburban Park and Recreation District  
Board of Directors on 

Wednesday, March 25, 2015 
Regular start time and study session: 5:30 pm, will continue with 
The regular meeting at 7 pm. 
At the Board Rooms, Goodson Recreation Center, 6315 South University Boulevard. 
The main agenda items of the regular meeting at 7 pm include a recognition of Executive Director 
Dave Lorenz for his 48 years of service to the District; and to continue a public hearing from the 
March 11, 2015 regular session, regarding the proposed master plan for the Big Dry Creek 
Trailhead at East Powers Avenue and Washington Street (by Littleton High School).  
 
A complete agenda for regular meetings and study sessions is posted on the District website, 
www.sspr.org, approximately five days before each session date; and the Board may consider 
other items brought to them. If you would like additional information relating to these or any of the 
Board’s sessions, please call 303/798-5131. 
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